

STUDIO: RIVERLAND ROAD 1/2 MILE SOUTH OF BROWARD BLVD . P.O. BOX 78 . FORT LAUDERDALE, FLORIDA

November 1, 1950

Mr. S. R. Morss R 3 Bradford Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss;

This is a verification of your DX report of our Equiptment Tests on July 28, 1950.

I regret that I could not reply sooner than this but things have just settled into a routine and just didn't have the time to answer, So I hope you will forgive me.

Our equiptment is Western Electric 250 watt transmitter and Gates audio equiptment. Our antenna is .3 wave vertical series fed and the usual broadcast ground system.

Thank you very much for your report and if you hear ou station again we hope to hear from you.

Sincerely,

Broward Broadcasting co.

John D. Miller Chief Engineer